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On our way but please be super cautious!

While the re-opening of the economy is of priority, there is a great need to continue to do everything
possible to prevent the spread of COVID-19.

Re-opening will be gradual and occur in stages. Each stage will last at least two to four weeks. At every
point Ontario’s Chief Medical Officer of Health will be able to tighten restrictions if the virus spikes.

Your health and the health of your family is also a priority. Everyone needs to be super cautious and
remain vigilant in ensuring the spread of the virus continues to trend downwards. The best protection
against COVID-19 is physical distancing and hand hygiene.

Wash your hands, stay home except for essentials, practise physical distancing and continue to wash
your hands.

Currently in STAGE 1 of 3 - Good job! Well done! Keep it up! We are on our way!
If you or someone you know needs help:
The Salvation Army Hanover Food Bank 519.364.3450

Tuesdays 9:30 — 11:30 am & Thursdays 9:30 — 11:30 am & 12:30 — 3:00pm
No appointment needed ~ Identification required.

Hanover St. Vincent de Paul at Holy Family Church provides emergency food for those in need on
visiting days two times per month. The next dates for food assistance are Thursday, May 14 and May
28; 1 - 2 pm. Please call 519.364.1973 ext. 7 to have your name on the list.




